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December 18, 2016 

To the secretary, Stalham Farmers’ Club 

Dear Michael, 

Thank you to the members of Stalham Farmers’ Club for the generous donation to Thornage 

Hall. 

The £2,000 cheque will also help us carry out the next phase of our long-term expansion 

programme, which is currently costing around £350,000. These additional places at Thornage 

Hall will enable us to welcome three new members to join the 25-strong community in April. 

Further plans are about to be submitted for planning approval to build another four-bed unit 

and informal meeting room over the coming year. 

The farming community in Norfolk and indeed further afield has always been a great 

supporter of the Thornage Hall charity, which was set up in 1987.  

And in the club’s 175th anniversary year, we also deeply appreciate this unexpected donation 

to help maintain the work of the Thornage Hall community. Again please give my grateful 

thanks to your members. 

Edward Hare, 

Chairman, 

Thornage Hall. 

 


